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Practitioner EHR Incentive Program 

Attestation Packet Reminder 

Attestation Packet Reminder In this Newsletter: 

Attestation Packet Reminder The hard copy paper attestation packet* must be mailed in its 
entirety to the NY Medicaid EHR Incentive Program to prevent delays in 
the attestation review process. Program guidelines dictate that the 
signed and dated attestation packet should be received within 45 days Contact Details of the electronic submission. 

*An attestation packet consists of the cover page, all attestation detail 1-877-646-5410 
pages and the sign off page. 

emednyalert@csc.com 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance. 

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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